
 

 

  
  

                                   
NOTICE OF MOTION TO MORAY COUNCIL  

ON WEDNESDAY 7 DECEMBER 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
Scottish Government Referendum Budget 
 
The Council notes the £20m that the Scottish Government has set aside for potential 
independence referendum preparations and agrees to write to the First 
Minister seeking acknowledgement of the cost of living crisis in both Moray and 
Scotland in general and urges the First Minister to disburse the entire £20m budget 
on a population basis to local Government for use in addressing the cost of living 
crisis this winter. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
PROPOSED BY COUNCILLOR KEITH 
 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR ROSS 
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